
 

 

  
Tuesday. 22 October 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer,   
  
As part of their Personal Development programme, year 11 will be taking part in a series of lessons looking 
at their future options. These lessons will include researching future careers, interview skills and 
employment rights and responsibilities in the workplace. In addition, we will be supporting pupils to make an 
application to study at Post 16 here at Temple Moor. This develops pupils’ knowledge of the application 
system and skills in writing a personal statement, whether they currently intend to stay at Temple Moor or 
not.    
  
We will also be running an options taster day on January 31st; completed applications will provide us with 
crucial information to ensure we are in the best position to place students in their subjects of choice.    
  
Applications for our post 16 are now open and can be submitted via the website at the address below, using 
their username and login that has been provided. We really appreciate your support in helping students 
make positive choices about their future, whether that be at Temple Moor or elsewhere. If pupils require 
extra information in making their decisions, they are able book an appointment with Mr Gullen or Mrs 
Pasfield who are our careers advisors in school.  
  
I have also included a link below for the Sixth form prospectus. With a new £2.6 million expansion, we are 
pleased to have been able to increase the Post 16 offer.   
  
We look forward to welcoming you at our 6th form open evening, which takes place 5-7pm on Monday 11th 
November.  
  
Application Link  
https://tmhs.applicaa.com/year12  
Prospectus Link  
interactive.xd.onl/tmhs-6th-form-iprospectus-2024  
  

  
  
Mr Peter Turner  
Assistant Principal- Personal Development  
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